
 

 

14 May 2019 

Terms 2 & 3 College Hat Sun Safety Information Letter – Year 7-10 Students 

Dear Parents/Caregivers 

There has been some misunderstanding around the necessity of students wearing the College hat during 
Terms 2 and 3. 

As stated in the school diary on Page 35a - Students must wear the College cap for PE lessons and 
sports/activities.  

It is compulsory for students to wear the school hat during PDHPE lessons, elective subjects that require 
hats such as PASS and during PACT lessons. 

Students are also encouraged to wear their College hat during Breaks 1 and 2 when they are outside. 

The correct wearing of school uniform creates a positive and professional learning environment both inside 
and outside of school. 

The clear expectations of wearing the correct College uniform are published in the student planner and on 
the school website. 

We take sun safety at the school very seriously and we appreciate your support regarding this this matter.  

 Yours Sincerely 

 

  

 

Brad Horder Jim Fanning 

LCF - Sport Principal 


